
From:                                         Jeremy VanMeter
Sent:                                           Friday, May 24, 2024 3:51 PM
To:                                               Matt Roth; James Mako
Cc:                                               Priya Tamilarasan; Laurie Jadwin; Michael Blackford; Sophia McGuire
Subject:                                     BZA-0001-2024 Notice of Appeal RE: CU-0002-2024, DR-0006-2024, FDP-0005-2024 "Sheetz"
Attachments:                          BZA-0001-2024 Skilken Gold Real Estate Development, Appellant - Filed 5.24.2024.pdf
 
Mr. Roth & Chairman Mako,
 
This is notice of an appeal filed today (attached) for the Board of Zoning & Building Appeals by counsel for the appellant, Skilken Gold Real Estate Development, regarding the Planning Commission’s denial
of CU-0002-2024. They also cite DR-0006-2024 and FDP-0005-2024.

This matter has been filed as BZA-0001-2024. Please save for future reference on transmittals to me regarding records pertaining to this matter.
 
Thank you,
 
JEREMY A. VANMETER
Clerk of Council
Council Office
he/him/his

City of Gahanna
200 S. Hamilton Rd.
Gahanna, Ohio 43230
614-342-4091 (Desk)
jeremy.vanmeter@gahanna.gov
www.gahanna.gov
 

https://gahanna.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=6704320&GUID=6658D1F4-67C0-4E3C-8DA5-AF5CDA36A351&Options=ID|Text|&Search=
mailto:jeremy.vanmeter@gahanna.gov
http://www.gahanna.gov/










































